
 

 

 

 

    
 
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:  

March 17, 2020 

 

Navajo Nation Human Rights Commission’s regular meeting cancelled. 

 

St. Michaels, Navajo Nation (ARIZ) – The Navajo Nation Human Rights Commission has 

cancelled its regular April meeting due to the travel and meeting restrictions caused by the 

coronavirus. The next regular schedule commission meeting is set for May 1, 2020 at 10:00 a.m. 

in St. Michaels, Arizona.  

 

For more information, call the Office of Navajo Nation Human Rights Commission at (928) 871-

7436 or visit the commission’s website at www.nnhrc.navajo-nsn.gov.  
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